\ Carisbrooke College
@

March 2024

Dear parent/carer

Welcome to Carisbrooke College, we are delighted to have your child joining us in September.

Over the coming months, you will be receiving various communications from us - some by post and
some by email and our school’s transition lead, Mrs Lythgoe, will be visiting your child’s primary
school to introduce herself.

In the meantime, here are some key dates for your diary;

Transition day Tuesday 9 July 2024
Transition information evening Tuesday 9 July 2024

Enclosed with this letter is a welcome postcard for your child from the school.

Please refer to our social media sites and website for further information and updates;
Website: www.carisbrooke.iow.sch.uk

Facebook: facebook.com/CarisbrookeCollegelOW

Instagram: @carisbrookecollegeiow

Twitter: @CarisbrookeColl

We look forward to you and your child joining our Carisbrooke community.

Yours sincerely

Miss Begley
Head of School
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